
TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

Wednesday 17 May, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.

A Special Meeting of Council of the Town of Laurentian Hills was held on Wednesday

17 May, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers.

Attendance:
Mayor John Reinwald
Deputy Mayor Anne Giardini
Councillor Bruce Boucher
Councillor Brenda Bhirnlde
Councillor John Hoyle

Also Present:
Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry Batten
Treasurer/Deputy Clerk Tummy Forbes

CALL TO ORDER

2. DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST

3. 2017 BUDGET

The Mayor opened the meeting and thanked Council and Staff for the work that went into the
2017 budget and he was happy to say that the budget being presented would see a zero percent

increase in the tax rate.

The Mayor turned the meeting over to the CAO who highlighted the various departments and

the 2013 planned projects.

The Water and Sewer Budget will see an increase in the rates this year. The rates have not
increased since 2012. Water will see an increase of £4.30 a month and sewer rates will increase

$4.40 per month for a total annual increase of $104.70.

4. COMMENTS - None

5. ADJOURNMENT

Moved by Deputy Mayor Giardini
Seconded by Councillor Hoyle

Be it Hereby Resolved That:
this Special Meeting of the Council of the Town of Laurentian Hills do now adjourn at 6:47 p.m.

CARRIED Resolution 094 -17

MAYOR

CLERK


